From: Inquiry into End of Life Choices POV eSubmission Form

To: LSIC

Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into End of Life Choices

Date: Wednesday, 15 July 2015 3:54:38 PM

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into End of Life Choices

Mr Thomas Lock



SUBMISSION CONTENT:

--

Dear representatives of Victoria,

I believe we should grant the people of Victoria the right to dye with dignity in order to limit the immense physical pain and suffering that can be caused by terminal illness. Furthermore it would be undemocratic not to as the conservative estimate is that 75% of Victorians support such legislation.

I hope your look favourably upon my message and other like minded ones.

Thankyou Tom	
File1:	
File2:	

File3: